From: White, Marlita 
Sent: Wednesday, September 18, 2013 7:03 PM
To: Berlin, Steve; Keane, Erin
Cc: Salem, Erica; Hackett-Bradley, Linda
Subject: Gift to the City - notification

Dear Mr. Berlin and Ms. Keane,

This email is sent to notify you that:

· I received approval to travel to a conference in Milwaukee, WI to present at the US Attorneys General (AG) Presidential Summit on September 17, 2013. 

· Following my presentation, myself and all other presenters were given a 2” coin with the AG seal and the words “National Association of Attorneys General” on it. 

Per Mr. Berlin’s guidance, please consider this coin as accepted “on behalf of the city” and as such,

· It will be displayed in my office (333 South State Street, Suite 200, Office #2139) – and

· at such time that I retire/leave City service, it will be left with the City 

Thank you,

Marlita White : Director : Office of Violence Prevention
Chicago Dept of Public Health

